
 

 
 
 
 
30 June 2010 
 
 
MELBOURNE AIRPORT LEASE TERMINATED 
RESIGNATION OF COMPANY SECRETARY 
 
The Directors of Axiom Properties Limited today advise that the long term leasehold interest they 
held at Melbourne Airport has been terminated. 
 
The Board also wishes to announce the resignation of the Company Secretary, Aaron Gardiner. 
The company wishes to thank Aaron for his service to the company over the last 10 years and 
they wish him well in his future endeavours. 
 
ENDS 
 
For more information please call Ben Laurance on 0408 955 281  
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